
From: Frick, Jean Cecil <JFrick@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/17/2014 8:12:27 PM
Subject: Re: Follow up

Thanks. I will give him a call tomorrow and update you.

On Mar 17, 2014, at 6:15 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Jean Cecil,
Spoke with Rep. Hosey today about a DEW office in his area -  he has some questions and concerns. I told him 
you would follow up with him.
Contact card attached.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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